
Trinity Christian School Homecoming 2024
Lights, Camera, Action!

It is that exciting time of the school year where we get to enjoy our Homecoming celebration! The
Homecoming banquet on Saturday, January 27th is a high school event. Students from 9th through 12th
grades and 1 year post high school are allowed to be invited to the banquet. Please visit
trinitywarriors.org/homecoming to order a homecoming shirt, purchase banquet tickets, or retrieve a guest
request form if your guest is not from TCS. Parents-if you are interested in chaperoning at this event, please
contact the school office.

Deadlines
● Friday, January 12th

○ Homecoming shirts orders due ($20 each).
● Thursday, January 25th

○ Parade float themes for 9th, 10th, and 11th grades are due in order to participate in the parade.
● Friday, January 26th

○ Banquet tickets purchases are due ($30 per person).
○ Dress approvals are due. All 9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th grade dresses must be approved by Mrs. Klar

and Mrs. Jones. A front and back photo with the student wearing the dress as it will be worn the
evening of the banquet and/or on the homecoming court is required for approval.

The dress code for homecoming is as follows:

All dress attire should be chosen with Christian modesty in mind. The following list will help you make the
appropriate decisions when choosing your Homecoming attire.

Ladies
● Dresses must be pre-approved by administration.
● Dresses can not be strapless.
● No cleavage can show.
● Dresses can not have a back that is lower than the bottom of the shoulder blade.
● Dresses must be fingertip length or longer. Dresses may not have a slit that exceeds fingertip length.
● No cut-outs or flesh-colored material that give the illusion of skin from the top of the cleavage down to

fingertip length in front, and from the bottom of the shoulder blades to fingertip length in back.

Gentlemen
● Button-up, collared-shirt (must be tucked-in)
● Tie or bow tie is required for senior court presentation but optional for the banquet.
● Dress slacks (or equivalently nice pants with no holes/frays/discoloration) and a belt.
● No writing is permitted on the clothing.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any other questions regarding Homecoming. We are looking forward
to an amazing Homecoming experience for our students!

http://trinitywarriors.org/homecoming

